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Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between CEPT and UPU 
 
 
The MOU between CEPT and the UPU has been subject to some revisions from the 
UPU’s side, however after careful review these are considered to be entirely 
consistent with the proposal on which CEPT members had already voted. The 
changes are editorial, with the removal of an obligation in respect of external fund 
raising, and shortening the duration of the agreement to four years.  
 
The MOU (annex) has been signed during the recent CA meeting on 25 April 2013 in 
Berne (www.cept.org/cept/news/upu-and-cept-strengthen-partnership-on-technical-
and-regulatory-issues). Projects within the scope of this MOU are going to be agreed 
with the International Bureau of the UPU after the summer break this year. 
 
In order to have valuable information about CERP experts able and willing to 
participate in the work CERP members have been asked in April to provide up-to-
date experts data. Based on this survey the following experts are nominated: 
 
Country Admin Name First Name Email 
Czech Rep Min Angelis Petr angelis.petr77@gmail.com 
France Min    
Germany NRA Katzschmann Tobias Tobias.katzschmann@bnetza.de
 NRA Schmitz Patrice Patrice.schmitz@bnetza.de 
 NRA Dammann Ulrich Ulrich.dammann@bnetza.de 
 NRA Balzer Martin Martin.balzer@bnetza.de 
Greece NRA Apostolou Christos capostolou@eett.gr 
 NRA Koronioti Aggeliki akoronioti@eett.gr  
Lithuania NRA Saruliene Daiva dsaruliene@rrt.lt 
 NRA Jasiulionienė Rasa rasa.jasiulioniene@rrt.lt 
 NRA Zabulionienė Žydrūnė zydrune.zabulioniene@rrt.lt 
Former 
Yugoslav 
Republic 
of 
Macedonia 

NRA Mitevski Ljubisa ljubisa.mitevski@ap.mk 

Serbia NRA Trubint Nikola nikola.trubint@rapus.rs 
Sweden NRA Gustavsson Åsa asa.gustafsson@pts.se 
 
Anyone who would like to join the expert team is welcome and shall inform the CERP 
secretariat accordingly. 
 
 
Ulrich Dammann 
CERP Chairman 


